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Pastor:   Fr. Henry Smolenaars 
Hospital Chaplain:      Fr.  Wieslaw Papuga  

902 - 746 – 8233 (Hospital) 
Parish Deacon: Rev. Mr. Stephen Bourque 
Fr. Henry Email: frhenrys@gmail.com 
Office hours:   Monday to Friday  

from 9:30 am to 1:00 pm 
Church email :     stambrosemail@gmail.com 
Bulletin email:     stambrosebulletin1@gmail.com 
Tabitha Centre: 902-742-8960 
Reconciliation/confession is held on Wednesday 
after mass from 9:30 until 10:30 or by appointment 
if you work and are unable to make this time. To 
book a time, email Fr. Henry or call the office. 
 

  MASS INTENTIONS   -    November 6th –14th, 2021  
 
Sat.  Oct. 30 4pm 30th Anniv. Melford Fitzgerald and  

         Bernice Blades 
 
Sun.  Nov. 6 9am Parishioners 
 
Sun.   Nov. 7 10am (Melbourne) Mass of Remembrance 
                                                                   and Loring Clairmont  
Sun.  Nov. 7 11am Anniv. Jadon Robinson and Clarisse  

           Pothier 
 
Wed.     Nov. 10  9am Anniv. Gary D’eon and Bud Holmes 
 
Sat.  Nov. 13 4pm Parishioners 
  
Sun.  Nov. 14 9am Victor & Emma Comeau and deceased  
                                         members of the DeViller Family 
 
Sun.   Nov. 14 10am (Melbourne) Agnes Doucette 
 
Sun. Nov. 14 11am Betty Surette and Robert Doucette 
  
Please note we will not be carrying the gifts for the offertory 
until further notice.  
 
Please note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled in the event 
of a funeral Mass. The Mass intention scheduled for that day 
will be offered at a later date. 

LIVE STREAM MASS AT ST. AMBROSE:  We live 
stream mass every Wednesday at 9:00 am and on 
the weekend at the Saturday 4:00 pm, Sunday at 

9:00 am or 11:00 am mass on a rotating basis.  The 
next scheduled mass is always posted on our 
website's main page.  If you want to watch, go to 
our web site at www.stambroseyarmouth.ca or go 
to our YouTube channel 
www.youtube.com/c/SaintAmbroseParish/videos?
view=57   
 
QUOTES OF THE WEEK: Be sure that you first preach 

by the way you live. If you do not, people 
will notice that you say one thing but live 
otherwise.  ~St. Charles Borromeo 

 
EMAIL TRANSFERS: are available. Please send to 
stambrosemail@gmail.com Please add your 
envelope number or personal information for 
income tax purposes.  
 
FOOD BANK: Next weekend of November 6th & 7th 

is our turn to support the Yarmouth Food 
Bank. Non-perishable goods and monetary 
donations are appreciated. 

 
FRANCISCAN AT HOME: Saint Ambrose Parish in 
partnership with the Franciscan University of 
Steubenville is now offering FRANCISCAN AT HOME 
- Online learning at your convenience. 
A series of workshops designed for those who pass 
the faith on to others.  This includes parents, 
grandparents, catechists, and anyone who has 
friends and relatives. There is no cost.  Courses are 
all self paced with no deadline for completion. You 
can view a sample at:  
https://franciscanathome.com/sample-workshop  
The Catechist Formation course of study includes: 
The Kerygma: Key Doctrines 
Introductions to both the Old and New Testaments 
Christ: His Person and Works and The Holy Spirit 
Plus, workshops on the call to holiness, prayer, 
morality and mentoring. 
The Forming Faith at Home course of study 
includes: 
Fostering Holiness in Children 
Family: Domestic Church and School of Holiness 
The Sacramental Economy and Being Guided and 
Guiding Souls. 
For more information or instruction on how-to sign-
up email us at christlife.yarmouth@gmail.com 

RETREAT: The Kingdom Without End: A Retreat on 
Christ the King Our half day silent retreats 
are returning on November 20 in the 
Jubilee Room from 9 to 12.  Everyone is 
welcome, no cost to attend and no 
registration required. 

On the last Sunday of the liturgical year, Catholics 
celebrate the Solemnity of Christ the King. This feast 
is designed to give special recognition to the 
dominion Christ our Lord has over all aspects of our 
lives. 
Every Sunday when we pray the Creed at Mass we 
profess our faith in Jesus Christ, affirming that “he 
will come again in glory to judge the living and the 
dead, and his Kingdom will have no end.” This 
seems like an important point for Christ’s followers 
to keep in mind. And yet, how often do we actually 
think about it? How deeply have we considered it? 
What really comes into our minds when we read the 
Bible passages that speak to us about Christ’s 
Kingship and his Kingdom? Those are some of the 
questions we will explore in this retreat: The 
Kingdom without End: A Retreat on Christ the King. 
COVID policy: Masks covering nose and mouth 
must be worn. Proof of vaccination plus photo ID 
required.  Doors will be opened at 9 and will be 
closed at 9:15. Please call or text 902 742-6216 
before Saturday to make arrangements if you will 
be requiring entry after that time. 

CATECHISM CLASSES:   Parents have been 
wondering what is going on with "Sunday 
school".   We are delaying classes until January 9th 
because of COVID.   Registration will take place 
during the month of November.  Please stop by the 
parish office during office hours to register.  

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS NEWS:  Monthly Meeting: 
Tuesday November 9, 2021 6:00pm 
executive meeting, 7:30pm general 
meeting. All members invited.  
4th Degree Meeting Tuesday November 

16th at 7:00pm all members invited. 
 

FINANCIAL REPORTS FOR 2020: For those 
interested in looking at the financial report for last 
year, please stop by the office during office hours. 
 

CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE NEWS: Samaritans 
Purse: If you are interested in the 
Christmas Shoebox Campaign, it can 
now be done online at ‘PackaBox.ca’. 
The deadline is November 16, 2021. 
 

CWL membership dues can be placed in an envelope 

in the collection the cost is $22.00 Please place 

pertinence information on the envelope before 

passing in.   

 

IN REMEMBRANCE: On November 6th the 
Legionares will be placed flags on the 
graves of the Vetrans at Pinkney’s Point, 
Melbourne and Comeau’s Hill 
cemeteries. 

 
LIVING WITH CHRIST MISSALS: The shipment of our 

yearly missals have arrived! They will be 
available in the church on the 
weekends and from the parish office 
throughout the week. Please note due 

to an increase in cost they will be $6.00 per book. 
Our Advent Reflection booklets are available in the 
entrance of the church and at the parish office. The 
cost of the booklets is $2.00. 
  

 
POPE FRANCIS REFLECTION: “You can, you must try 
to seek God in every human life . Although the life 
of a person is a land full of thorns and weeds, there 
is always a space in which the good seed can grow. 
You have trust God”   ~Pope Francis 

32nd Sunday of Ordinary 
Time 

 November 6th & 7th, 2021  
 

 

            

    
   

                                  

 

 
 

Our sympathy is extended to the family and 
friends of 

Mildred Maggie Ellis and Jean Theresa Bourque 
Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord and let 

perpetual light shine upon them. 
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